
Next Club Meeting – October 4, 2008 

Club Meetings are normally held the first Saturday of 

each month at 6PM at The Comfort Café in Mantua.  
Any changes to this schedule will be posted here in the 
Flyer.  Prospective members, guests and family members 
are always welcome. 
    
The Lite/Sport Flyer is a monthly publication for the North Coast Lite Flyers, USUA Club 027.  

USUA Club 027 Newsletter – October 2008 
www.liteflyers.org 

North Coast Lite Flyers Officers 

President                                                   sprtflyer@aol.com 
Robert Schuck .......………………............... (440) 323-5835 
Vice-President                                     jbmindustries@att.net 
Don James .................………………........... (330) 678-9537 
Treasurer                                                dcruse@neo.rr.com 
Don Cruise……...……………….................. (216) 382-3592 
Secretary                                                 Zipiizap@core.com 
Richard Sniderhan………………….……….(330) 620-1190 

Newsletter Editor                  pcsornok5211@wowway.com 
Paul Csornok ………………….…………... (216) 524-8032  
Web Master                                 jamie@jamiewalters.org 
Jamie Walters ........………………...…........ (330) 499-2121 

UNTIL THE NEXT TIME! 

SEND NEWS TO:      TO JOIN, SEND $10 TO: 
 

Paul Csornok                                     Don Cruise 
7308 Dania Dr.                                  PO Box 189 
Independence, Ohio 44131               Lodi, Ohio 44245 
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Breakfast. Elmira Corning Regional. (ELM) - 
Sectional Chart and Google Map, Antique en-
gine show with cars,motorcycles, tractors. All 
you can eat breakfast served 8:00 to 11:00 
Free breakfast to pilots of antique aircraft. 
Contact: John Flanagan 607 734 0469, 

 

FOR SALE!!! 
  
2001 Chinook 2 place—Regular Experimental, 
built by factory dealer, Rotax 912 engine, 150 
hours total time on frame and engine, 28 foot wing 
span, radio and I-COM head sets.  $24,500  Call 
Bob Essell: 330-612-2561 
 
Fergie F-2B project complete wings done, fuse-
lage on gear, builders log with pictures, available 
with or without Geo/Raven 62 hp. 4 cycle/ 2 gal/hr 
on regular gas call Bruce Bixler (330) 823-9748 
tocprez@yahoo.com 
 
2007 Dream Classic (looks like1909 Bleriot)  21’ 
wing span, 20” spoked bicycle tires, Rotax 503, 
SC Exhaust, “B” gearbox, 66” 2 blade wood prop, 
EGT, Tach instrument.  Price of $7,500 OBO.  For 
more info call Frank Vitale at 330-492-5580. 
 
Quicksilver SxS w/pod—582 75 hrs, 12 gal tank, 
comtronics, 3 helmets, radio, electric start, clear 
coated fabric, all the goodies; $12,000. Jim 
Blankenship 269-317-9108  

 
 

WANTED TO BUY!!! 
 

Looking for a set of plans for a 101 or 202 Fisher. 
Call Bob Heald:  440-286-3295 

Attention:  Did you loose a Camera??? 

 

August’s picnic was another success.  Truly a day 
to be remembered.  Sadly, someone forgot there 
digital camera.  Fortunately, someone found it and 
Bob Schuck has it.  If it is yours, please get in 
touch with Bob (See contact info above) and make 
arrangements to get it returned to you 



Club Activities  

 

Here are some photos taken at Mark Warner's 
picnic Fly-In. A stiff wind made his one-way strip 
call for a downwind takeoff, but landings were 
easy. Plenty of good food. After all this, some 
pilots flew to North Bass Island for more food. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Gerald Jackson held a little get together at his hanger at Sky 
Park.  Looks like a few members accepted his hospitality 
and hamburgers… 

Mark Warner had the opportunity to ferry a clipped wing 
Challenger to New York and had a great flight 
 
 
Member News & Reports 

 

AWOS at Portage County 

 

AWOS (Automatic Weather Observation Service) is in a 
testing period.  It provides weather updates in real time and 
is available by phone (1-330-298-9353) or by radio 
(118.675).  Please keep in mind that this is only in it’s test-
ing phase and should not be depended upon.  Further up-
dates will be passed along as we hear about them. 
 
 
2008 is Winding Down 

 

The 2008 flying season is winding down with only Octo-
ber’s and November’s meeting left to attend.  The weather 
has been great lately, excluding that little visit by “Ike”. 
 
Make sure you get those end of the season trips completed 
safely and send in pictures of them.  The leaves will soon be 
changing and always make for spectacular images. 
 
Now would also be a good idea to start making a list of 
those things you have been noticing that need attention and 
start getting your supplies together for those “Winter Pro-
jects”.  (Yes, I said winter.  We have gotten snow for Hal-
loween in the past…) 
 
 
Hanger Space for Rent 

 

I received another e-mail about space available at another 
airport, so I will keep listing the information below... 
 

Fairview Airport is just about finished with there new hang-
ers and will be looking to fill them.  These have gravel 
floors and rumor has it that they will be renting for about 
$110—$115 a month.  Contact Bob Essell for more informa-
tion at 330-612-2561 
 
Community hangar space/storage available at Miller Airport 
(4G3, just west of Barber, south of Berlin Lake). $100/
month. Ultralight/Sport Pilot friendly. Contact Cindy or Bill 
at 330-584-3775. 
 
Hats Now Available with the Club Logo 

 

We now have hats with the club’s logo on theM and are sell-
ing them for $10.  Stop by our meeting and see about getting 
yours. 
 
 
October Activities and Beyond 
    

 

Saturday, OCTOBER 4  
Fall Fly-in at Dart Airport, NY 
 
 

Sunday, Oct 12, 2008  
— Elmira, NY. Antique Engine/Tractor Show 

Mark handling the grill 

He had a nice turnout. 

A gathering at Sky Park 

Challenger Delivered—Mission Accomplished! 


